
 

 
AS/jaj – Parent/Carer letter 
 
 
14th December 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I hope this letter finds you safe and well.   It has been an amazing start to the 
autumn term at Bloxwich Academy where we have achieved an Ofsted rating of 
‘Good’ in all areas. 
 

- The Quality of Education  - Good 
- Behaviour and Attitudes  - Good 
- Personal Development  - Good 
- Leadership and Management - Good 
- Early Years provision  - Good 
- Sixth-Form provision  - Good  

 
This fabulous achievement would not have been possible without the full support 
and co-operation of parents and carers. 
 
Following Government guidelines, all pupils returning to secondary school in January 
2022 will be required to have a Lateral Flow Test before they return to the 
classroom.  In order to facilitate this process there will be a staggered start for Year 
groups to ensure all health and safety guidance has been adhered to.  Please see 
below the details of each Year group’s return. 
 

Wednesday 5th January Arrive  

Year 11 8.45 am For testing and then normal timetable 

Year 10 11.30 am For testing and then normal timetable 

6th Form 1.30 pm For testing and then return home 

   

Thursday 6th January Arrive  

Year 10, 11 and Post 16 8.45 am Normal timetable 

Year 9 8.45 am For testing and then normal timetable 

Year 8 11.30 am For testing and then normal timetable 

   

Friday 7th January Arrive  

Year 7 8.45 am For testing and then normal timetable 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Many of our parents/carers have already given consent for testing.  Please click the 
following link to give parental permission for the January testing.  If you have 
already given permission there is no need to repeat the process.  
https://forms.office.com/r/U97cEUNPQh 

 
May I remind all parents and carers that high expectations at Bloxwich Academy is 
paramount to our success.  All pupils will be required to bring in a bag with full 
stationery, equipment and planner and be in full academy uniform on their return.  
A polite reminder that all mobile phones are banned within the Academy. 
 
To find out what pupils have experienced this academic term please follow the 
following link to see our latest Newsletter.  https://bloxwichacademy.co.uk/newsletters/ 

 
Once again, thank you for your continued support and we will endeavour to be the 
‘best we can be’ each and every day to support your child’s future. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
A Seager 
Headteacher 
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